

BARNES SCHOOL & JUNIOR COLLEGE, DEVLALI CIRCULAR NO 12 / 2020-2021

Saturday, 12th September 2020

Dear Parents,

I am happy and thankful to all of you for your constant support to our school in various ways.

Now that we will be able to reopen school, with COVID-19 protocols in place from Monday, 21st September 2020, it is important that all students of Grades 9 to 12 let us have a Consent Letter from their parents. This must be sent in advance, latest by Thursday, 17th September 2020, either through a letter, or an email to the undersigned, to principal@barnesschool.in.

I thank all our teachers for conducting the online assessments / tests for Grades 9 to 12. The same will begin for Grades 7 & 8 from next week and thereafter for Grades 5 & 6. Grades 1 to 4 will have their online oral evaluations begin from Thursday, 17th September 2020.

Parents, please cooperate with us in clearing all fees till the 2nd Term, since only students who have no dues will be permitted to appear for the assessments.

An online Open House has been scheduled for parents of students of Grades 10 & 12. Tentative dates for the same are:

- Grade 12 Monday, 21st September 2020
- Grade 10 Friday, 25th September 2020

I also understand that the academic prizes for Pre-Primary and Primary are ready to be distributed and Prize Winners have been informed about the same. A reminder that only one parent will be allowed with the prize-winning student (in school uniform) to collect the prize, provided fees up to the 2nd Term have been paid.

Other children can collect their prizes whenever their fees are cleared.

Sincerely.

Principal

RNES SCHOOL & JR. COLLEGE

ae / ps